
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB1814 

 Version:  ENGR 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. Hardin, T. and Sen. Staley 

 Date: 4/5/2022 

 Impact:  No impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1814 updates statutory references by replacing references to the Oklahoma Veterans Center 

with the State Veterans Home. The measure specifies that the proceeds received from the sale of 

the State Veterans Home in Talihina will belong to the Oklahoma Department of Veterans 

Affairs for the purposes of replacing the Ardmore Veterans Home with a long-term care facility.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, SB 1814 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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